Gymnasium Querfurt



Querfurt, 12.01.2010

Dear Mr Baptista,

Unfortunately, it is only today possible for me to answer your letters from December 2009. The delay is due to the Christmas vacation during which many schools are closed for about three weeks.

With reference to your problems with Christopher Mettin:

1. Christopher was <u>not</u> commissioned to run his website <u>www.gqbc-online.com</u> by, or act on behalf of Gymnasium Querfurt.

2. Christopher is not the administrator of our own homepage www.gymnasium-

querfurt.de. That means

3. he runs his homepage self-reliantly and uses official school data from our homepage, which I cannot prevent.

I have already spoken to Christopher myself and urged him to apologise to you. Besides, I forbade Christopher to call his private homepage a "school project" – there is nothing else I can do but punish him according to German school law. I am really sorry when Christopher caused you any trouble. We did not know about these problems ourselves.

I hereby apologise on behalf of Gymnasium Querfurt for Christoper Mettin although I am not responsible for any of his actions.

Dr. Däumer

Fly Dean On. Däumer feieren 15th 2010 Jm 15/10

Taccept your appolony for Suppliste

Mark Your Suppliste